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Chi Phi Fraternity 
Building Better Men 
Founded December 24, 1824 

What happens to our Delegate fee? 
 

A $1,200 credit will be applied to each Chapter’s account. If you have already 
paid your Delegate fee, cash refunds will not be given. For Chapters who have 

not paid, the credit will even out to show a zero balance for the delegate fee.  
 
What will happen with Grand Alpha elections? 
 

Grand Alpha elections will not be held this summer, so there will be no Grand 

Alpha-Elect to serve during the 2020-2021 academic year. Instead, the next 

election will be held during Congress in 2021 and the winner will assume the 
office of Grand Alpha immediately, without a transition year. This scenario is 

not unprecedented; such elections have occurred in the past and went 
smoothly. 

 
How will Chi Phi’s annual budget be approved? 
 

The Grand Council will assess the budget submitted by Executive Director 
Michael Azarian for approval. Once it has been reviewed, the Grand Council 

will vote on the budget for FY 2021.  
 
Can we host Congress in the fall? 

 

Unfortunately, this option is not logistically possible. With the short notice of 
arranging for a host facility, Congress would be exponentially more 

expensive. In addition, many institutions are uncertain if they will be 
physically open for the fall term, making it even more difficult for our 

Brothers to get together for a fall Congress. 
 
When will the next Congress be held? 
 

The next Chi Phi Congress is scheduled to take place July 30, 2021- August 

1, 2021 in Las Vegas, Nevada, at Bally’s Las Vegas. 
 
Will the Awards Program still take place? 
 

Yes! Chi Phi’s 2020 Awards Program is still set to take place. The deadline 
remains May 29, 2020 at 11:59pm (Eastern). An alternative to an in-person 

ceremony will be arranged so that we can continue to recognize the work and 
dedication that our Chapters and Brothers put into our Fraternity. 

 
As a bonus reminder, Accreditation submissions for this spring are NOT 
required. All Award submissions are based on the merit of their own 

materials. 

 


